
   Issue: October 24   

           
          Page 1         Market Bosworth and surrounding villages Newsletter 

 

Hinckley Town 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

Your priorities are chosen quarterly and are based upon information 

gathered through NHL (Neighbourhood Link), social media, local  

engagement, and emerging crime trends. You have stated that the 

following key themes are important to you.  

#YouSaidWeDid 

Your Dedicated Neighbourhood 

Team (DNT) is a group of local 

Officers dedicated to  

serving your community. The 

team is made up of Officers 

based in your area, supported 

by the wider Policing family.  

You Said We did 

Priority 1:- ASB 

Youths causing ASB predominately in  

Groby. 

The Beat Team completed patrols at the hotspot 

areas and identified 2 offenders whom were dealt 

with accordingly.  In addition we have organised 

some school visits to engage with the youths and 

prevent further issues .  

Priority 2:- Road safety  

Numerous reports of overweight vehicles 

and speeding motorists within the villages.  

 

Multiple vehicles have been seized this month for 

No Tax, No insurance, Driving without a correct 

licence. A section 59 was also issued to a driver 

who was causing distress to horse riders.  

Priority 3:- Rural crime including burglary 

will always be a priority for the area of 

NH29 beat.  

 

Patrols around the more rural areas have been 

conducted especially on the late shift covering up 

to the Warwickshire border after reports of hare 

coursing have been received.  

Rise in reports of burglaries this month as well as 

theft from motor vehicles. Targeted proactive  

patrols have been completed in response to this 

particularly in the latter parts of the day and night.  

PC 658 Charles  

PCSO 6018 Muldoon 

Sgt Paterson 

PC 1242 Cunningham 

PCSO 6501 Sidiropoulos 
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News 

Community engagements 

Join Us……. 

18th October 2024 10:00-11:00  

Newbold Verdon Library, Main Street,  

Newbold Verdon. 

 

Look out for our  events on the website and social 

media.  

Over the coming weeks we will see 

celebrations for Halloween, Diwali 

and Bonfire Night and  

unfortunately at this time of the 

year there are Individuals who use 

this occasion as an excuse to cause 

trouble for residents. It is essential 

to remember the importance of 

celebrating safely and respecting 

those who choose to not take part.   

Remember…. 

• You must be 18 or over to purchase fireworks. 

• For Halloween only visit properties with displays/

pumpkins etc. 

• There is a Midnight curfew for fireworks during Bonfire 

Night. 

• There is a 1am curfew for fireworks during Diwali. 

• Be kind to your neighbours especially with pets and 

choose to attend an organised display. 

• Allow children to carry torches or glow sticks to allow  

             drivers to see them. 

• Finally, have fun, be respectful and stay safe. 

We have had a busy month. We have seen a rise in 

burglaries and attempted burglaries to outbuildings in 

the area. Please take extra care to secure your home 

A vehicle was issued with a section 59 notice which is a warning 

after being identified as causing distress to riders on horseback. A 

reminder to all road users, care must be taken when passing  

horses. The British Horse society’s “Dead Slow” messaging is now 

incorporated into the Highway Code . This notice will stay on the 

Police National Computer system for a period of 12 months and 

further reports could result in vehicle seizure. 

Property discovered at the side of the road in Market  

Bosworth has been traced back to a victim of Burglary that had 

occurred over night. The victim was extremely grateful after the 

property was returned. An investigation continues. 

Ewe herd it here first… we received a call of 100 loose 

sheep in Markfield, accidents wool happen but all’s 

wool that ends wool. The sheep took the path of fleece 

resistance and after a speedy headcount all were  

returned safely to their field. 

Local Officers visited a member of the public after 
they contacted us to hand in a sword and firearms. 
This responsible owner did not want them getting into 
the wrong hands. If you're worried about a firearm 
being used irresponsibly or dangerously, not stored in 
a safe and secure way or about the behaviour of a 
certificate holder, call 101.  

 

tel:101


Below is a Map detailing the boundaries that form part of Beat NH29 – Market Bosworth and 

surrounding areas 

Your Area 

 

Contact us 

NEIGHBOURHOOD LINK: 

Neighbourhood Link is a community messaging service from Leicestershire  
Police that provides news and information about policing activity or initiatives, 
crime prevention advice as well as major incidents affecting your area. In order 
to receive messages, you will need to register your details. Registration is free 
and simple to follow. 
 
• Sign up at: https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk   
• Already have an account? Simply request a reminder if you have forgotten 
 your username or password 
• You can unsubscribe from the service at any time 
 
Neighbourhood Link is not able to receive messages and you should not use it to  
contact the police. In an emergency always dial 999. If you wish to contact 
Leicestershire Police in other circumstances, for example to speak to local police 
or seek advice on police matters, you can call us by dialling 101 on your  
telephone or using any of the below sites.  
 
Please also take the time to let the Beat understand your concerns by  

completing the survey to the right. Simply scan your camera over the top and 

click. 

Your Views Survey 
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@HinckleyPolice 

Market Bosworth Police Leics.police.uk/local-policing/ 

hinckleyandblabynpa@leics.police.uk 

https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk

